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Front Street, Nympsfield, Stonehouse, Gloucestershire GL10 3TY
Telephone/Fax No: 01453 860311
E mail: head@st-josephs.gloucs.sch.uk
Website: www.st-josephs-nympsfield.org
Head Teacher: Mrs Wendy D’Arcy
18th September 2017

Dear parents/carers
As part of our topic based learning this term, I am pleased to confirm that Year 1 will be visiting Berkeley Castle on Tuesday 3rd October.  This will support the ‘Castles’ topic in Year 1 looking at medieval castles and Queen Elizabeth I.
We will leave school at 9.30am and will return at approximately 2.30pm.  Please ensure your child has a waterproof coat and a packed lunch on this day.

In fulfilling the school’s charging policy it is necessary to ask for a voluntary contribution of £12.50 per pupil to ensure this event takes place.  Your child would not be denied a place on this visit if you decline to make a voluntary payment, but the school will not proceed with this visit unless it is clear that there will be sufficient voluntary contributions for it to be financed.   Please pay via Parentpay.  
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask me.
Yours sincerely
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Miss Natalie Jones
Year 1 Class Teacher
Y1 TRIP TO BERKELEY CASTLE – TUESDAY 3RD OCTOBER 2017
I do/do not* consent to my child …………………………………………….. going on the above class trip.

I can/cannot* pay £12.50 for the trip via Parentpay.

Signed ………………………………………………………………………

*delete as appropriate
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